
    
 

10 December 2024 

 

Year 4 Consent – The Iron Giant 

 

Dear Parents, 

During the last three weeks, Year 4 have been reading The Iron Man by Ted Hughes and basing their 

writing activities on this story.  As a way to engage and celebrate the children’s learning, we are 

planning to show them the animated film, The Iron Giant, based on the book. 

This film has a rating of PG with consent needed for us to show them.  

We are planning to watch the film on Thursday 19th December. If we do not hear from you by Monday 

16th December, then we will assume that your child has permission to view it. If you wish for your child 

to be withdrawn, then please send in a message to your child’s class teacher via the school office or 

email address  info@ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk . Appropriate alternative activities based on the film 

will be provided for these children so they do not miss out on any learning opportunities. 

Below are links to the IMDB pages for the films if you would like to find out more about them. 

Thank you in advance. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 4 Team. 

 

https://www.imdb.com/title/tt0129167/  
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